Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Bohol

Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

June 11, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 272 . s. 2024

REOPENING OF THE NATIONAL SCHOOL BUILDING INVENTORY (NSBI) AND
BASIC EDUCATION INFORMATION SYSTEM (BEIS)

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This office through the School Governance and Operations Division,
announces the reopening of the National School Building Inventory (NSBI) and the
Basic Education Information System (BEIS).

2. Schools who have not yet submitted their data in the NSBI and unable to
upload their GESP/GJSHP/GSHSP/PSP in the BEIS are given until June 23, 2024.

3. The data to be submitted and uploaded online must be reliable, correct, and
complete, thus, the PSDSs shall strictly monitor the submission of their respective
schools.

4. Widest dissemination and strict compliance to this Memorandum is desired.

CASIANA P. CAB%RTE Ph.D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintenden%,r/
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